
October 9, 1985 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday October 9, 1985 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman 

Home Road.  All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Jim Neth, 2
nd

 by Glenn Snyder, carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Harry Hilbert, 

carried.  It was also approved by motion to pay the fireman’s relief monies to the four fire 

companies that serve Mt. Joy Township, by Snyder, 2
nd

 by Neth, carried.   

 Tim Callenbach, county planner, was present to present an update on the Adams 

County Solid Waste Management Plan for 1985.   

 The sub-division plan of Moses Stoltzfus was approved by motion of Glenn 

Snyder, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.   

 Subdivision plans for J. Waybright were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by 

Hilbert, carried.   

 There were five representatives present from the Barlow Fire Company to present 

in the 1986 budget as they are in need of more equipment and more uniforms, etc.   

 Hearing was held on September 26, 1985 for Mr. Jack Harris.  Mr. Carr found Mr. 

Harris guilty and he must pay to have ditch restored at a cost of $150., $25.00 fine and cost 

of $25.00.  Harris has thirty days to appeal, if he appeals the case goes to Spicer.   

 Secretary checked on certificates - supervisors decided to let the money in money 

market account as the interest on CD’s is not much better.   

 DER notified township that W.O.W. sewer module will not be approved as 

presented.   

 SALT price from Cargill - 34.38 ton delivered (min. 22 tons.) 

        - 32.00 ton pick up (5 ton) Harrisburg.   

 

 County supervisors convention to be held on Wednesday November 13, 1985 at 

Irishtown Fire Hall.   

 Next meeting will be held on Thursday November 14, 1985 at 7:00 p.m.   

 Respectfully submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


